
 

 
 

 

  

   

 

 
 
 
 

  

     
  

 
 

 
         

 

 

 

Town Council Meeting 
January 28, 2019 
Westport Town Hall 

The Westport Town Council met in special session at the Westport Town Hall, with the following 
present; Bryan Gatewood, President, Richard Smith, Joyce Brindley, Ronda Bartlett and Gloria 
Alunnbaugh. Bryan Gatewood called the meeting to order at 5:01 pm. President Gatewood began the 
meeting by opening bid packets for the Sewer Storm Drain Project at the intersection of Main street and 
Highway 3. 

The following bid packets were opened: 
Best Excavating: 98,166 
CH&M Excavating: 62,727.50 
Lawyer Excavating: 80,718 
Schutte Excavating: 76,921 
Wright Excavating: 58,984 

The town council reviewed all bid packets and President Gatewood asked Wright how soon they could 
start on the project. Wright stated that they could start the project mid-February. Commonwealth 
Engineer Roger Kottlowski reviewed the bid packets and stated that Wright did not submit the proper 
paperwork which disqualified their bid. CF-1&M Excavating stated that they could start the project by the 
end of the week and included all required paperwork in their packet. Joyce made a motion to accept the 
bid from CH&M Excavating and Richard seconded the motion. Roger stated that his secretary, Nancy 
would send an award letter to CH&M tomorrow so that they can get started. 

David and Linda Mozingo stated their concerns about the removal of gravel from the lake on their 
property and Roger reassured them that line items were included in the bid packet to cover appropriate 
gravel removal. 

Richard made a motion to close the meeting, seconded by Joyce. 

Ronda Bartlett, Treasurer 
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